From: Paul Watson

Sent: 09 April 2021 15:25

To: Hazelton, Laura; Planning

Cc: Baxter, Nick; Watson, Jennifer

Subject: 111 Frognal 2021/0409/P & 2021/0406/L
Attachments: Letter to Camden Council 09.04.2021.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicions Please take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Laura,
| understand that you are the case officer for the current part retrospective application at No.111 Frognal.

We act for the neighbours at No.109 and 113 who wish to raise objections to the proposals. Please find attached our
letter in this regard.

We will be submitting comments on the further proposal which has recently been registered for a new part
subterranean garden building in due course but wanted to make sure you had this letter ahead of the deadline.

| would be most grateful if you could confirm receipt.
Kind regards
Paul

Paul Watson
BA (Hons) DipTP MTP MRTPI
Director

Phillips Planning Services Ltd
Registered no: 2696302
Registered Office England and Wales
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